| T
oard Meeting #2i' April 30, 1957

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by the
president, Nell Hinchman, with Jim Capeheart absent.

It was declded that the board wlll have a long meeting
next Tuesday, May Tth, to help the new devislon heads.

The instalation of officers will be Saturday, May 4th,
at 11:15 ga.m. in the A,;B,C, &D Rooms in the Unlon Euilding.
The election of the new board officers will also b& Saturday
at 10:30 a.m. ;

Mr. Wally Soderstrom was unanimously elected as the
new faculty representative of Union Board.

Jim Capeheart was:elected as the senlor representative
on the selection committee, and Ann Blackburn as the alternate.

Berry Burgsman gave a report on the new brochure.

Bob Schula reported that the applications for Opening
of Formal Season are now open.

The board veted to despense with the travellng trophy
for the Bachelor of the Year Contcst.

The new board members then gave thelr reports on the
college bulletins.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned
at T:45 p.nm.

Respectfully submitted,

Ngil glnihman, President




